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Mysterious UFO Sighting Reported in Kent, Ohio

Kent, Ohio - A UFO sighting was reported in the skies over Kent, Ohio on December 13, 2022. According to an
eyewitness, they were in a parking lot when they saw something that appeared to be a plane taking off. However, upon
closer inspection, they realized that the object had a distinct "cross" shape that remained stationary in the sky.

The witness captured the strange sighting on video, and as they moved to get a better angle, they noticed that the object
was moving sideways while maintaining its shape. The witness was able to record footage of the rapid sideways
movement of the "cross/T-shape” object.

Local authorities have not commented on the sighting, and it is unclear if any officia investigation is underway.
However, this is not the first time that a UFO sighting has been reported in Ohio, with severa other unexplained
objects being reported in the state in recent years.

As more information becomes available, residents of Kent and the surrounding areas will no doubt be watching closely
to seeif any further details emerge regarding this mysterious sighting.
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